
 

 

 
 

Board Meeting Date:  2/3/2025 
 
Title:  Mutual Termination of Employment Agreement with Dr. Stacie Stanley 
 
Type:  Action 
 
Presenter(s):  Governance Committee 
 
Description:  In order for Dr. Stacie Stanley to begin her tenure with St. Paul Public Schools, 
the school board needs to vote to release Dr. Stanley from her current 2024-2027 contract with 
Edina Public Schools. This is done through a Mutual Termination of Employment Agreement 
negotiated between Dr. Stanley and the school board. The agreement was negotiated on behalf 
of the school board by the Board Governance Committee. Legal counsel drafted this document 
and guided the process.   
 
Recommendation: Approve the Mutual Termination of Employment Agreement for Dr. Stacie 
Stanley effective April 18, 2025. 
 
Attachment(s): Mutual Termination of Employment Agreement 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


